
May 25, 2024 
 

Pixley Irrigation District Water Operations update: for May 25, 2024 

 

Pixley will be shutting down on Monday (5/27) due to prorate in the Friant Kern Canal. Water 
will be getting cut from Friant at 4:00am. This will give everyone that had water ordered Sunday 
a 24-hour run. All orders that were put in for Monday will be cancelled. 

 

As always, if there are any questions please call the office. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Masters 

Water Resources Superintendent 
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